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Mentions 
 
Bradford Era: Pennsylvania to get surge of money for abandoned mine cleanup 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/pennsylvania-to-get-surge-of-money-for-abandoned-mine-
cleanup/article ea55be79-ce1e-54ac-b9f5-1eec40204154.html#tncms-source=login 
 
Butler Eagle: State getting nearly $245 million to clean up abandoned mines 
https://www.butlereagle.com/20220209/state-getting-nearly-245-million-to-clean-up-abandoned-
mines/ 
 
Sharon Herald: Forrest Brooke residents dealing with new water crisis 
https://www.sharonherald.com/news/forrest-brooke-residents-dealing-with-new-water-
crisis/article a6bf24f4-894f-11ec-a351-8bccf91d6222.html 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Westmont council approves settlement, wades through options to sell sewer system 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/westmont-council-approves-settlement-wades-through-options-to-
sell-sewer-system/article 309fab42-8957-11ec-b97c-c3117e753c35.html  
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Talen clearing pipeline path; tree removal begins project to bring natural 
gas to coal power plant 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/020822/page/1/story/talen-clearing-pipeline-path  
 
Lock Haven Express: Council updated on dam projects 
https://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2022/02/council-updated-on-dam-projects/  
 
Gant News: Wolf Administration sues to start participation in greenhouse gas initiative 
https://gantnews.com/2022/02/08/wolf-administration-sues-to-start-participation-in-greenhouse-
initiative/  
 
Climate Change 
 
WESA: An unexpected item is blocking cities' climate change prep: obsolete rainfall records 
https://www.wesa.fm/2022-02-09/an-unexpected-item-is-blocking-cities-climate-change-prep-
obsolete-rainfall-records 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Bradford Era: Rainy day, finicky fish launched Pa. program dedicated to unpaved roads 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/rainy-day-finicky-fish-launched-pa-program-dedicated-to-
unpaved-roads/article ecd6232c-80cd-5231-9a02-5f7b7c81801a.html 
 
Meadville Tribune: State bans sale of three invasive plants 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/state-bans-sale-of-three-invasive-plants/article 299bc97e-
8908-11ec-83c4-27fbb4aa1344.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Proposal would reduce speed limit in Pittsburgh parks to 15 mph 



https://triblive.com/local/proposal-would-reduce-speed-limit-in-pittsburgh-parks-to-15-mph/ 
 
Herald-Standard: Uniontown officials seeking sponsorships for Sheepskin Trail construction 
https://www.heraldstandard.com/news/local news/uniontown-officials-seeking-sponsorships-for-
sheepskin-trail-construction/article 364a749c-8852-11ec-8ecc-8f0d488fa1b5.html 
 
Energy 
 
Bradford Era: Work Underway to Upgrade, Expand Penn Power's Electric System in Butler County to 
Support Area's Rapid Growth 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/state/work-underway-to-upgrade-expand-penn-powers-electric-
system-in-butler-county-to-support-areas/article 786286a8-949f-5af6-bc43-dc3b584bd755.html 
 
WJET-TV: More work is needed to fix underground fire and explosion on Peach Street 
https://www.yourerie.com/news/local-news/more-work-is-needed-to-fix-underground-fire-and-
explosion-on-peach-street/ 
 
Pennlive: The state’s large budget surplus robs clean energy to fund dirty energy 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2022/02/the-states-large-budget-surplus-robs-clean-energy-to-
fund-dirty-energy-pennlive-letters.html 
 
Post-Gazette: City leaders may form committee to focus on Pittsburgh's housing stock  
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2022/02/08/City-leaders-committee-focus-Pittsburgh-
housing-stock-aging-affordability/stories/202202080077  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Stronghold Digital Mining tells lawmakers about its environmental benefits 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/02/08/stronghold-digital-mining-senator-
letter.html 
 
KDKA: Applications Open For LIHEAP With Increased Benefits 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2022/02/08/liheap-applications-open-2021-22-season/ 
 
Mining 
 
Bradford Era: Infrastructure Act allocates $244 million to cleaning up abandoned mines 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/state/infrastructure-act-allocates-244-million-to-cleaning-up-
abandoned-mines/article 4485a659-53a5-5a52-a046-b0b0a032a292.html 
 
Kane Republican: Biden plan to spend $725M to clean up abandoned coal mines (pg 2) 
https://kanerepublican.pressreader.com/kane-republican 
 
Daily American: Pennsylvania to receive millions for abandoned mine cleanup 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/story/news/2022/02/09/pa-awarded-coal-mine-cleanup-funds-part-
infrastructure-law/6706518001/  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Consol shares jump after word it has sold nearly half of coal for 2023 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/02/08/consol-coal-production-2023-strong.html 
 



Pittsburgh Business Times: Consol ready for added boost when met-coal mine up and running fully 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/02/08/consol-added-boost-met-coal-mine-
itmann.html 
 
WESA: Pennsylvania will receive $245 million to clean up abandoned coal mines 
https://www.wesa.fm/environment-energy/2022-02-09/pennsylvania-will-receive-245-million-to-clean-
up-abandoned-coal-mines 
 
Oil and Gas 
 
Beaver County Times: Letter: Responsibly producing natural gas 
https://www.timesonline.com/story/opinion/letters/2022/02/09/letter-editor-responsibly-producing-
natural-gas/6696330001/  
 
KDKA: Watching Your Wallet: How To Maximize Fuel Efficiency As Prices Continue To Rise 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2022/02/09/maximizing-fuel-efficiency-as-prices-rise/ 
 
Vector Management 
 
Bradford Era: Wolf Administration launches student art competition to raise awareness about ticks, 
Lyme disease 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/wolf-administration-launches-student-art-competition-to-raise-
awareness-about-ticks-lyme-disease/article fa7aa26b-4592-51d4-8840-8452144ed44a.html 
 
Meadville Tribune: Student art competition to raise awareness about ticks, Lyme disease 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/student-art-competition-to-raise-awareness-about-ticks-
lyme-disease/article 20c2caea-8909-11ec-871e-93e0b453a1d0.html 
 
Waste 
 
WJET-TV: Millcreek Township supervisors approve food waste drop off program at Millfair Compost 
Center 
https://www.yourerie.com/news/local-news/millcreek-township-supervisors-approve-food-waste-drop-
off-program-at-millfair-compost-center/ 
 
Mon Valley Independent: N. Belle Vernon reacts to trash complaints 
https://monvalleyindependent.com/2022/02/n-belle-vernon-reacts-to-trash-complaints/ 
 
Water 
 
Chester County Daily Local: Chester County officials making great strides to improve and protect streams 
https://www.dailylocal.com/2022/02/08/chester-county-officials-making-great-strides-to-improve-and-
protect-streams/ 
 
Chester County Daily Local: Numerous bridge projects underway across Chester County 
https://www.dailylocal.com/2022/02/08/numerous-bridge-projects-underway-across-chester-county/ 
 
Meadville Tribune: Cambridge Springs to replace system at Water Treatment Plant 



https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/cambridge-springs-to-replace-system-at-water-treatment-
plant/article 4a9852d0-891e-11ec-9722-0bd19b48524b.html 
 
York Daily Record: This year, Pennsylvania must properly fund efforts to clean up our waterways 
https://www.ydr.com/story/opinion/2022/02/09/pennsylvania-must-properly-fund-efforts-clean-up-
waterways/9300882002/ 
 
WTAJ: Johnsonburg residents concerned about towns water quality 
https://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/local-news/johnsonburg-residents-concerned-about-towns-
water-quality/ 
 
Observer-Reporter: South Strabane supervisors vote against hydrant tax following public outcry 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/south-strabane-supervisors-vote-against-hydrant-tax-
following-public-outcry/article 7e039b3a-88ff-11ec-975b-53abbeb33e98.html 
 
KDKA: Leak Leaves Manor Township With 1-Day Supply Of Water 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2022/02/08/leak-leaves-manor-township-with-1-day-supply-of-water/ 
 
Law360: Biden Water Jurisdiction Proposal Draws Controversy 
https://www.law360.com/environmental/articles/1463048/biden-water-jurisdiction-proposal-draws-
controversy 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Altoona Mirror: State bans sale of invasive plants 
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2022/02/state-bans-sale-of-invasive-plants/ 
 
WFMZ: Crews work to clean up roadway after truck overturns on Route 562 
https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/berks/crews-work-to-clean-up-roadway-after-truck-overturns-on-
route-562/article 4ef2dd26-892f-11ec-b127-7fb9b9dab4db.html 
 
Tribune-Review: In wake of Pittsburgh bridge collapse, motorists cite mounting concerns over 
potentially looming disasters 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/in-wake-of-pittsburgh-bridge-collapse-motorists-cite-mounting-
concerns-over-potentially-looming-disasters/ 


